
י"ד אייר
May 5

פרשת אמור
הדלקת נרות: 7:39

Lag B’omer schedule: 
Leaving to Crown Heights at 9:10

Dismissal from Cheder at 4:15 
for all grades 

There is no program for students
staying in Monsey. 

Coming soon: 
Mishnayos Baal Peh awards day

Reuven Lasker



May you have a Shnas Hatzlochah!



 Mazal Tov Moshe Mordechai Volfman and Yosef
Weingarten on the occasion of their Bar Mitzvah.

Happy Birthday!

Dear Parents,
In this Hakhel year, we are being presented with an
unprecedented opportunity to join a MEGA Hakhel
with tens of thousands of Yidden from around the
nation. As the Rebbe’s chassidim, his directive to
make hakhel gatherings throughout the year
motivates and inspires our actions. 
Throughout the year, many grades gathered and
were inspired to increase in their avodas Hashem in
the spirit of Hakhel. Many of you opened your
homes and local shuls hosting these gatherings. We
have been filling up one of our bulletin boards with
pictures of Hakhel gatherings all year. We are
Hakhel Yidden. 
It may be easier and more fun to stay in Monsey
and go to the park, like we do every year. But we are
driven by a spiritual calling and dedicated ourselves
to our Rebbe thus going to Crown Heights. The
warm outpouring of parents to participate in this
MEGA event has been encouraging. Please speak to
your children about this shared value so that they
too, willingly and joyfully participate fully in the
MEGA event in Crown Heights. 
Thank you to the PTA for the Rosh Chodesh treats.
Your reach into cheder making Rosh Chodesh
special, reminds the children in cheder that we are
partners in their daily Torah learning. A special
thanks to Mrs. Litvak, and Mrs. Weingarten. 
Wishing you a good Shabbos, 
Rabbi Kaplan

Please consider joining
your son's class as a
chaperone for the Lag
Ba'omer parade.
You don't have to return
with the bus. 










First grade is so much fun, we are learning a ton! Now
that we learnt all about coin counting we did an activity
of "buying" items, the winner got to use the cash bash
game. As we continue in math we added and
subtracted tens with 2 digit numbers. In our PAF
literacy program we explored reading multisyllabic
words by dividing each word into VCCV- finding the
vowels and dividing the words by the consonants ex.
Pic/nic, tun/nel. We enjoyed crafting with yarn for our
letter y page. And used paint to dot our sight word
cards. In news on the run we read interesting news
from all around the world. 
Mrs. Mandel - Grade 1 

We listened to a Read-Aloud, “The Girl Who Never
Made Mistakes”. Beatrice was perfect in everyway, until
one day she participated in a juggling contest and lost,
due to her own mistake. Rather than break down in
tears, she decided to laugh and accept what happened.
She learned that it is ok to make mistakes and that’s
why pencils have erasers. We compared how she lived
her life before and after this change of attitude. The
boys wrote down their own mistakes and what they
learned from it. In math, we measured and learned
about the customary measurements of inches, feet and
yards. To understand the importance of one acceptable
system, boys walked across the room and saw that
each one had different footsteps based on the size of
their foot. Mrs. Sobol enlightened us by sharing what
happens with the food we eat as it moves along our
digestive system. The boys had many good questions
and agreed that we are most blessed and must thank
Hashem. Gut Shabbos! 
Mrs. Levine - Grade 2

Link for Pics

https://drive.google.com/open?id=1jyoEAc9yjFk0O5p_vbc4JiyOsVLTEzYl&authuser=chederchabadboys%40chedermonsey.org&usp=drive_fs
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 בס"ד
Dear Parents שי', 

 
In honor of   בעומר  ג''ל , the Boys cheder divison will ה''אי  be going to Crown Heights to 
join the Great Parade on Tuesday, י"ח  אייר ,-May 9, 2023.   
The buses will be leaving cheder at 9:10 a.m. and return to school at 2:15 p.m. IY”H. 
 

 
Dismissal for all grades will be at 4:15. Grades 6-8 will try to board busses of the younger 
division. Please make appropriate arrangements. 

 
To cover the cost of the parade and transportation a $16 per student fee is being 
charged. 
 Payment options are Cash, check, cashapp-718-877-3528, Zelle: 

menahel@chedermonsey.org. 
 Please sign the permission slip below.  

 
We will be having a fleishig sandwich lunch, please don’t send along dairy snacks. 

 
Children may wear solid colored Polo Shirts or T-shirts without non Jewish lettering. They 
can also wear Lag Ba’omer or camp shirts. Children must wear regular uniform pants. 
Students in grades 6-8 must wear regular uniform shirts during shachris. Bar Mitzvah 
boys need to bring along their hats and jackets. 
Please send with your son/s in clearly labeled bag: 

● extra snacks 
● bottle of water  

 
Parents, now is the appropriate time to talk to your children about safety and the 
importance of making a Kiddush Hashem while out having fun. 

 
Please review the following rules with your children:  

● Students should stay together at all times 
● Always ask before going anywhere 
● Talk in an appropriate manner  
● Follow directions  
● No littering 

 
Thank you for helping us keep your children safe.  
Rabbi Levi Kaplan 
Principal 

 

 

Cheder Chabad of Monsey 

 
I hereby give permission for my son/s    to participate in the trip to 
 the Great Parade on Tuesday, , אייר  "חי -May 9, 2023.   
 
 
 
  Enclosed $16, Method of payment______________________ 

 
Parent’s signature     

mailto:menahel@chedermonsey.org
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